

	<p>c. Review “club incorporation” email</p> <p>Any update on if any other clubs are incorporated? Any feedback from MSC or SMB?</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Carried over – Sheila to get copy of previous</p> <p>d. SL set up a poll for MSM swimmers re what they want – Feb/early Mar short course vs late Mar/April long course</p> <p>e. Update on plan for providing training for MSM laptop and meet programs</p> <p>f. Update on Brandon Meet</p> <p style="padding-left: 40px;">Update on why it was cancelled and discuss if/how the meet should be approached next year</p> <p>g. Update on Feasibility of Hosting Nationals</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Greg offering to look into feasibility of MSM hosting nationals, report back at May mtg <p>h. Awards Update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Confirm when being given. Update on end of year Banquet (Christy and Stephanie) - Update on “Fun awards” - Update on nominations - Voting 	<p>Sheila/ Cindy</p> <p>Stephanie</p> <p>Cindy / Malcom</p> <p>Greg</p>
4.	<p>a. Financial Report</p>	Christy
5	<p>a. New business</p>	
6	<p>Meeting End</p>	

